
 
MUPY welcomed exchange students from University of Santo Tomas, Philippines
 

June 16, 2015       
 
Assoc. Prof. Usa Chaikledkaew, Deputy Dean for International Relations, and Dr. Likasit Wongsorasak,
Head of Department of Biochemistry, along with biochemistry lecturers, Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol
University cordially welcomed Assist. Prof. Andrea G. Vargas, Department Chairman of Biochemistry,
Ms. Angelica Crisostomo, practicum coordinator, and four exchange students from Faculty of Pharmacy,
University of Santo Tomas, Philippines. The students will participate in the pharmaceutical
biochemistry training at the Department of Biochemistry at the Faculty during June 16 – July 15,
2015.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1595


